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The attached letter has been submitted by Caltrain BAC Vice Chair Cliff Bargar for the 

Committee’s consideration and approval.  



 

 

 

 

 

November 15, 2018 

 

Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board 

Caltrain Citizens Advisory Committee 

1250 San Carlos Ave. 

San Carlos, CA 94070 

  

Re: Townsend Corridor Improvement Project 

  

Dear Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board and Caltrain Citizens Advisory Committee, 

 

The Caltrain Bicycle Advisory Committee (BAC), a committee of Caltrain riders representing the 

interests of passengers who access the train by bicycle, would like to express our gratitude to the board of 

the SFMTA on behalf of the over 1,400 Caltrain riders who bike on Townsend Street every day. Seeing 

this project approved in such a timely manner sends the message that our streets should be safe for 

everyone and that we can work together to build a regional multi-modal transit network. We look forward 

to seeing ground broken soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Caltrain Bicycle Advisory Committee 

  

  

Cc:    SFMTA Director of Transportation Ed Reiskin 

  SFMTA Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


